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Karen Sawyer

From: Ray Phelps [rphelps@matsumail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 12:42 PM
To: Rep. Carl Gatto
Subject: note of support

Categories: KAREN

Dear Mr. Gatto, 

  

As a constituent and a voting supporter, I want to voice my whole-hearted support of  your bill prohibiting our state 

courts from honoring foreign laws. This is an important issue of national and state sovereignty. Keep up the good work! 

God bless. 

  

Ray Phelps 

Wasilla 


